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St.Michaels village community group

Minutes of meeting held 6th December, 2010

Apologies

Rob Solly   Mike Dewdney   Lorna Mulholland

Present

Ken Mulholland, Andrew Bennett, Beverly Goldsmith, Jean Curteis, David Curteis,
Sandra Sutters, Trevor Bingham,  Brian Ladbury, Maureen Ladbury

1.As at the last bank statement we had £3874.03 in the bank.

2.If anyone wishes to stand for the positions of chairman, secretary or treasurer please let Ken know asap.

3.The tree lights were switched on and the evening went well considering the weather. A big thank you to everyone that helped. We still have Christmas cards and toys to sell and over all made a loss of £46 on the evening.

4.We need to get some new members for the group, TB suggested a newsletter. KM suggested asking Marlene and Vic Cole to join as they have helped with recent events. JC to invite them.

5.It was suggested the committee might organise an event to celebrate the forthcoming royal wedding. This is to be discussed at the next meeting.

Date and time next meeting

AGM Tuesday February 1, 2011 @ 7.30pm - The Crown, All welcome

